
 

EA1415-02 
June 10, 2015 
 
 
To Intervenors 
 
Re:   Chedabucto Project Environmental Assessment 
 North Slave Metis Alliance late submission of its Preliminary TK Research 
 
The Review Board is providing notice that the NSMA has requested that it be allowed to submit its 
Preliminary Traditional Knowledge Research by June 19, 2015.  
 
The Review Board asks intervenors and Husky with concerns with this late submission of evidence 
to submit those concerns in writing to the Review Board no later than June 16, 2015 at 5 pm MDT.  
The Review Board will assume that any intervenor that does not provide written concerns consents 
to the June 19 submission date. 
 
The Review Board will consider the views of intervenors and the developer when it considers this 
matter.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Simon Toogood 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Ph: 867-766-7053 
Email: stoogood@reviewboard.ca 
Fax: 867-766-7074 
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